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Dear Mr. /Ms. President / Prime Minister,

In April 2011, Ukraine will host an event in Kyiv to commemorate the 25th anniversary of the Chernobyl accident The accident of Unit 4 of the Chernobyl Nuclear Power Plant on April 26th, 1986 challenged the nuclear power industry worldwide and we believe it is important to move beyond this tragedy and take advantage of the benefits of lessons learned to ensure that this never happens again.
In 1997, the G7 countries and the European Commission together with Ukraine initiated the Chernobyl Shelter Fund (CSF) to provide funding for projects necessary to restore the Chernobyl site to an environmentally safe condition. The Nuclear Safety Account (NSA), which had been created earlier to finance nuclear safety projects in central and eastern Europe, provides now the funds for the decommissioning of the three remaining Chernobyl units, the last of which was shut down in 2000. Both accounts are managed by the European Bank for Reconstruction and Development (EBRD), and today, 29 countries and the European Union provide funding and direction to the Chernobyl projects.
Significant progress has been achieved. Construction works are underway to build a structure that will cover and envelope the deteriorating sarcophagus and a facility to store spent nuclear fuel, the latter of which is needed to decommission the Chernobyl Nuclear Power Plant. To date, the international Donor Community has provided some €1.2 billion to CSF and NSA with the G8 and the European Union funding over €1.0 billion. Estimates calculated based on detailed engineering work show that an additional €740M is needed to complete the projects. The G8 and the European Union are prepared to make additional contributions to the Chernobyl Funds. Ukraine, also, confirmed its readiness to continue to support the funding of the Chernobyl projects, as well as to provide the government support needed to facilitate their completion. 
Recognizing this new initiative, while also drawing on the United Nations General Assembly Resolution on Chernobyl (A/RES/65/131), we appeal to you to provide your support to ensure the successful completion of this vital work and to put this legacy issue to rest. Hence, we cordially invite you and your government to follow the G8 and the European Union initiative and the example of the other donor countries represented in the Assemblies of the two Funds by financially supporting the initiative. Please join us at the pledging conference that will take place in Kiev on April 19th, 2011 amongst other events dedicated to the 25th anniversary of the Chernobyl disaster. It will be a fit occasion to inform the world community that the solution to the Chernobyl site environmental recovery will have sufficient funding.
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